
PLANNING BOARD 

 

Site Walk/Meeting 

 

Agenda Notice 
 

The Planning Board will be holding a site walk on Thursday, June 18, 
2020 at the location of 65 & 65A North Stark Highway at 5:15 PM. 
The purpose of the site walk is for the request of a site plan review for 
a proposed Farmers Market. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Due to the Covid-19 social distance order and the Town of Weare declaration of 

emergency we will be practicing the safe-distancing. 
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